Frequently Asked Questions:

1.Where can you buy the cards?

Under the Shop Dine Play tab, Vestavia Hills Shares page you click on
either Athletics or Band to purchase the card through School Shares

2. When is the card valid?

September 1st 2023 through May 31st 2024

3. Can you only use it once at each location?

No! You can use it as much as you want in the valid window, only one
time per day per location.

4. Can you only use it at one location per day?

You can use it at any participating location as long as it is not the same
location multiple times that day.

5. Do I have to have my card present to get the deal?

Yes, you must show the business your physical card.

6. Can my whole family share a card?

Yes, but we ask to not let others not in your family use it please.

7. How will I know when the deals change?

We will make posts on our website, social media and emails when the
deals change each month.

8. Should I tag Vhchamber when I use my card out in Vestavia Hills?
Yes! Please tag us! We are on Facebook and Instagram!

9. What if I or my child loses the card?

We will replace it if you show proof of purchase.

10. What if a business tells me they don't accept the Vestavia Hills Shares
card?

Please let us know so we can reach out to them! This is the first year we
are doing this so please be patient with everyone!

11. Can I pay with a check?

YES! To pay with a check you will have to bring it to the Chamber office.

We hope you enjoy your Vestavia Hills Shares card! Please let us know if you have any questions that weren't
answered in the above!

(205)-823-5011 Tracyt@vestaviahills.org



